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Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
I am delighted to see such a positive response to the school trip to see the Bloodhound SSC 
(Super Sonic Car) carry out one of its test runs at Newquay Airport on Monday 30th October 
(the first day back after half term, so please make sure it is clearly noted on your calendar!)  
 
During the day, as well as watching the Bloodhound race, there will be numerous interactive 
and educational zones for the children to explore and learn more about the realities of driving 
a vehicle at one thousand miles per hour (lots of Science, Maths and engineering)! 
 
Your child will need to arrive at school before 9am and we will be back in time for the usual 
end of day arrangements. Please could you ensure your child has a packed lunch, plenty to 
drink, a warm coat (it can get quite cold down there) and is wearing their school uniform so 
they can be easily identified. Some of the class have asked if they can bring a camera, which 
I am more than happy with. Please note however, that your child will be responsible for their 
camera and should be brought at their own risk of loss/ damage. No gadgets or mobile 
phones please! I am unsure whether there will be an opportunity to purchase token souvenirs, 
but if you wish your child to take money, a maximum of £5 is advisable.  
 
As always, if you have any further queries, please do come and ask. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Claire Humber 
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